NorthLife Update

January 26- Lead Pastor Mark Usher - Giving
February 2 - Stephen Bryant - Matthew 23:13-15

If you are visiting with us today we hope you will fill out a Connection
Card. You can get one from an usher. Drop your card in the offering plate
or take it to the Connection Desk. We have a welcome gift for you.
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Giving - online on our web page at www.northlifechurch.ca under the
“GIVE” tab. Debit machine is available before the morning service.
Update your contact information at the Connection Desk.

Today - Join us for Fellowship Café in the foyer after the service.

Today - NorthLife Connects Karaoke Event will be held at the Cassell’s
home 208 Stony Mountain Road, Anzac at 2.00pm.

February 1 - Join the men the first Saturday of every month for men’s
prayer breakfast at 9:00am at NorthLife Library. They keep in touch with
each other through WhatsApp. Contact Dave Oger at 780-799-3669.

February 7 - Valentine’s Day Youth and Seniors Banquet 7:00pm.
Come for dinner and card games with our youth. (Age 50 and up)
Sign up in the foyer on the round table next to Connection Desk.

Tuesday - Celebrate Recovery at 7:00pm. Breaking the chains of
addiction. (Men’'s group) Contact Howard Olsen 780-598-0290.

Wednesday - Christian Movie Night with popcorn. There will be a
guestion and answer time for the children following the movie. Movie
starts at 6:00pm. Children are encouraged to bring their bibles.

Wednesday - Ladies Bible Study is reading “The Gospel According to
Jesus” by John MacArthur. 6 - 8:00pm.

Wednesday - Bible Study at 7:00pm in the Library.

Wednesday - Young Adults meet in room 307 at NorthLife from 7:00pm
to 8:30pm each week. Contact Seth Pickersgill at 780-381-5034.

Friday - Youth Group 7 - 9:00pm in room 307.

Friday - Every other week Filipino Family Bible Study at 7:.30pm.
Next Bible study January 24th.

Friday - Men’s Prayer Group every Friday at 7:00pm. Contact Dave
Oger at 780-799-3669.

Saturday - Man Cave drop-in time for men to socialize at 7:00pm 2 Co"i’{,ﬁjnhs II:"

upstairs in room 308. Contact Howard Olsen at 780-598-0290.

As Christians, we should pray continuously (1 Thess. 5:17), taking each
other’'s anxiety to our caring God (1 Pet. 5:7). We should also pray with
thanksgiving, bringing one another’s requests to God (Phil. 4:6). The Lord
also invites us to pray expectantly for wisdom (James 1.5). We shouldn’t January 26, 2025
grow weary of faithfully praying these prayers.

Love One Another
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